
 
 

Dear Esteemed SVVU Alumni, 

Sri Venkateswara Veterinary University takes immense pride in your achievements across 

national and international platforms. To inspire our students and staff and enhance their 

academic and professional growth, the University is launching the SVVU Distinguished Alumni 

Lecture Series in November 2025. We warmly invite you to deliver guest lectures, either in 

person or virtually, on the third Saturday of every month. Kindly share your willingness, bio-

data, and availability by filling out the Google form: Click Here. Your valuable contribution will 

guide students and benefit the farming community at large. 

With warm regards, 

 

Dean of Student Affairs  

SVVU 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQLqY6ENJWsYzN2aNXs0GFTgKF3ToYEC6cyKfxygvQpP3CTg/viewform





